
PLANNING BOARD 
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PUBLIC HEARING 

AUGUST 9, 1995 

EVERETT & BONNIE WHITTEN 

GRAVEL EXTRACTION PROJECT 


MAP 5 LOT40T 


Hearing was called to order by Chainnan, John Roberts at 7:11 p.m .. Planning Board members in 
attendance were Lawrence Jacobsen, Roland Denby, Cindy Allen, Judi Carll and John Roberts. 
Also attending were approximately five citizens at large. Code EnforcemenfOfficer, Tim Nelson, 
Planning Board Clerk, Sharon Abbott and Town Planner/Selectmen's Assistant, Dwayne Morin 
were also in attendance. 

John Roberts gave the Whittens an opportunity to speak regarding the project. Dwayne Morin 
gave a brief overview and showed those present the film he had taken of the project area for those 
who were unable to visit the site prior to the meeting. Dwayne Morin narrated during the 
presentation of the video. The project planned will be approximately 3 acres in size. The projectis 
to excavate three knolls from the site. 

Mr. Clinton Woodsome asked the reason for extraction. Mr. Whitten infonned those present that 
money was needed to care for Annie Ford. 

One knoll is approximately 20 to 25 ft. in height. The extraction was closed by DEP because they 
exceeded five acres and the contractor pushed stumps into a wetland area. DEP has inspected the 
restoration and have given their okay. The contractor was Beach Sand & Gravel and they were 
responsible for the reclanlation of the area. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dwayne Woodsome 
SecretarylTreasurer 

P.O. Box 130, Waterboro, Maine 04087 




